
     
 

                     

 

 14th November 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Christmas Fair 
In partnership with our PTFA, we will be trying out a new approach to our Christmas Fair 
fundraiser this year on the back of the success of our Summer Fair which everyone really 
enjoyed. The Christmas Fair will be held during the school day on Friday 9th December 
from 2pm until 4pm. There will be a variety of outdoor games, smaller tabletop games, a 
raffle and lots of other activities for the children and our families to enjoy.  
 
Even though the Summer Fair was enjoyed by all, one issue identified by many of us was 
that it was just too busy. Of course, we want as many families and children to attend as 
possible, but we also want to ensure the experience is as enjoyable as possible. This is why 
we will be starting the fair at 2pm.  
 
Any families wishing to attend from 2pm with their children would enter the school grounds 
as normal, collect their child and then come around to the main entrance of school to attend 
the fair and then leave at their leisure. Any families wishing to attend with their children from 
3pm would just collect their child as normal and then go around to the main entrance to 
enter the fair.  
 
Please note the following:  

• Any children wishing to attend the Christmas Fair must be accompanied by their 
parents or carers.  

• There will be stalls on offer selling sweets, juice, hot dogs, teas, coffees etc. with 
prices ranging from 10p to £1.  

• There will also be a whole host of larger games and activities available for the 
children to enjoy at 50p per activity. As with the Summer Fair, we will be selling 
tokens worth 50p each on the day which will enable the children to participate in one 
of the activities. For example, one 50p token will give a child three shots on our 
penalty shoot-out. If the child gets one of their shots past our goalie, they will win a 
small prize.  

• There will be raffle tickets on sale on the day. The raffle will be drawn at 3.45pm.   

• The larger game activities will be on the yards and the smaller table top activities 
and stalls will be in the KS1 Hall. 

• Food, drinks and sweets will be available to buy in the KS2 Hall. 
 
To help support school with the raffle prizes, we will be hosting a ‘Bring a prize’ for 
the raffle Non-uniform/Own Clothes Day on Friday 25th November. Please only donate 
if you can. All children are welcome to join in the Non-uniform/Own Clothes Day.  
 
If there is anything you would like to discuss or if you have any queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of St Cuthbert’s; it is really very much appreciated by 
us all.  
 
Best wishes,  
Mrs Bullerwell 
 
 



      

 

Dates for your Diary November – December 2022  

Monday 14th November Early Years/KS1 Parent/Carer Evening  
 

Tuesday 15th November KS2 Parent/Carer Evening  
 

Thursday 17th November 11.00am Year 3 and Year 4 Class Mass in Church (families welcome) 

Thursday 24th  November 11.00am Year 2 Class Mass in Church (families welcome) 
 

Friday 25th November 
 

‘Bring a Prize’ Non-uniform/Own Clothes Day  

Wednesday 30th November School Photographer – Individual, sibling and class photos 
 

Thursday 1st December Year 5 Class Mass in School Chapel (families welcome) 

Thursday 1st December  Collection for Kenton Food Bank to begin 
 

Monday 5th December  2.15pm Reception Christmas sing-song  (families welcome)  
 

Tuesday 6th December  9.15am Reception Christmas sing-song (families welcome)  
 

Wednesday 7th December 9.15am Nursery Christmas Sing-Song in Nursery (families welcome) 
 

Thursday 8th December  11.00am Year 6 Class Mass in Church (families welcome)  

Friday 9th December 2.00 – 4.00pm Christmas Fair 

Monday 12th December 9:15am KS1 Nativity (families welcome) 

Tuesday 13th December 2:00pm KS1 Nativity (families welcome) 

Wednesday 14th December Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 15th December 11.00am Year 4 Class Mass in Church (families welcome) 

Monday 19th December 3.30pm KS2 Carols by Candlelight in St Cuthbert’s Church (families 
welcome) 
 

Tuesday 20th December 9.30am Aladdin Pantomime  
 
3.30pm KS2 Carols by Candlelight in St Cuthbert’s Church (families 
welcome) 

Wednesday 21st  December Nursery Christmas Party (Free Party Lunch for all Nursery children) 
 

Thursday 22nd December Reception/KS1/KS2 Party Day and Disco (Free Party Lunch for all children) 
 
3.00pm School Closes for Christmas Holiday (No After School Club 

 
Please note that we do our best to adhere to the dates set in the diary however the above may be 

subject to change due to unforeseen circumstances. 


